


The PD team is currently working hard to prepare for our Summer Conference.
Our location will be The Ohio State University Fawcett Center on June 7, 2024.

More information to come in the next newsletter!!

To stay up to date, have questions answered, and just participate in the CEC community , see the
link below and sign up!!

CECommunity All-Member Forum
CEC is a community before it is anything else-special educators, administrators, researchers,
professors, paraprofessionals, and service providers drawn together by their passion for teaching
children and youth with exceptionalities. The CECommunity All-Member Forum brings this
community together to share real-world answers, resources, and support.

launch exceptionalchildren.org

CEC 2024 Convention & Expo
EXHIBIT, SPONSOR, and ADVERTISE at the World's Largest Expo of Special Education! For nearly
75 years, companies that focus on special and gifted education have been participating in the CEC
Annual Convention & Expo. Join us March 13-16, 2024 as we showcase this annual event in San
Antonio, TX.

launch cecconvention.org

https://exceptionalchildren.org/engage/cecommunity-all-member-forum
https://cecconvention.org/


Freckle is one of my favorite free sites to use with students. It will allow you to choose the ability
level for each student so that the entire class can work on the same subject. Excellent for Cross
Categorical Claasrooms.

Freckle by Renaissance | Reach Every Student at Their Level
Freckle helps K-12 teachers differentiate instruction and reach every student at their own level
across Math, ELA, Social Studies and Science.

launch freckle.com

Winter Talk with Dr. Will Hunter January 20th

https://freckle.com/en-us/


January 10, 2024 7:00pm via Zoom - please feel free to join us!
https://osu.zoom.us/j/94390513550?pwd=ckErclhNbnQrS21kWWJTdTBuaVFpZz09

March 14-16, 2024 National Conference in San Antonio, Texas

June 7, 2024 Ohio Conference at The Ohio State University

If there is anything that you would like to see in the Newsletter or if you would not like to receive
Newsletter emails,, please feel free to email me at
hoconnor@claymontschools.org
Thank you,

Heather O'Connor

Heather OConnor
Heather is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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